
 

 

 

 

Do you have lived experience of learning disabilities or are you autistic?  

Do you care for someone with learning disabilities or an autistic person? 

If so, we would like to hear from you. 

 

We want to improve the care and support available for people with learning disabilities and 

autistic people and their families. 

We want to hear from people who have used, or have opinions/thoughts they want to share 

about: 

1. Crisis/unplanned care – the support and services a person or family might use when 

they feel unsafe or unwell and need immediate help, such as A&E. 

 

2. Community living – services that help people live in the community, such as 

supported living or residential services. 

 

3. Inpatient settings – where you would stay for health care and treatment, such as an 

adult mental health ward. 

 

Your feedback will help us improve our services and ensure we are meeting the needs of 

the people using them.  

 

All contributions will be anonymised and included in a final report with recommendations for 

development of the services. It will be shared with the people who lead local Health and 

Social Care and will be made publicly available. 
 

 

 

When & where – please only attend one workshop: 
 

• THURSDAY 22nd September, The Post Mill Centre, off Market St, South Normanton, 

Alfreton DE55 2EJ 

• TUESDAY 27th September, The Quad, Market Place, Cathedral Quarter Derby, DE1 3AS 
 

Time: 10am – 3:30pm 

Lunch and refreshments will be provided.  

Please note, there are limited spaces because of room size.  
 

How to book your space:  

Email both Helen Sillandy and Tiffany Webster h.sillandy@nhs.net tiffany.webster1@nhs.net to 

confirm your place.  

They will then send you an attendee pack. This contains information about how we will: 

• pay you for your time taking part in the workshop 

• pay for your travel                                                                    Thank you for taking part. 
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Joined Up Care Derbyshire would like to hear 

about your experiences. 

 

What went well?  

 

What did not go well? 

 

    

         
 

  
          

We would like to know about: 
 

1. Crisis/unplanned care. Where do you go for 

help when you feel unsafe or unwell?  
 

2. Community living – care you get at home to 

live in the community.  
 

3. Mental Health inpatient settings – where 

you go when you need help with your 

mental health. 

 
 

 
 

What you tell us will go into a report for the 

people in charge of Health and Social Care.  

We will make an Easy Read version like this.  

 

 

 

Email both Helen Sillandy and Tiffany Webster 

h.sillandy@nhs.net tiffany.webster1@nhs.net to let 

us know that you want to come to one session. 
 

When & where:  

THURSDAY 22nd September, The Post Mill Centre, 

off Market St, South Normanton, Alfreton DE55 2EJ  

TUESDAY 27th September The Quad, Market 

Place, Cathedral Quarter Derby, DE1 3AS. 
 

Time: 10am – 3:30 pm 
 

We will pay you for your time taking part in the 

workshop and for your travel. We will also provide 

lunch and drinks. There are limited spaces.  
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